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21st Century Community Learning Center 

Before/Afterschool Program  
M    Magee Middle School-8300 E Speedway Blvd, Tucson AZ 85710 

September 8th, 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians:   
 
Congratulations! Your child has been selected to attend our 21st Century Community Learning Center (21st CCLC) is a 
before/afterschool program based on a variety of criteria, including but not limited to SchoolCity, AASA, IXL, Benchmarks 
test scores, classroom assessments and teacher recommendation. There is no charge for your child to attend the 
program and a free snack will be provided each day.  
 
The 21st CCLC is a before/afterschool program which offers academic intervention and enrichment activities that 
supplement our school day program. In addition, educational services are offered to family members of students 
participating in the program. 
 
Your response is required to secure your child’s place. Space is limited so please return the enclosed registration form by 
September 14th.  Returning the form does not guarantee placement in program. Your child will receive confirmation of 
enrollment and a class schedule prior to the start date if they are accepted.   
 
21st CCLC Before/Afterschool Program details: 

Dates:  September 19th – April 28th, 2022 
Days:  Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday  
Class Start Time: 3:00 pm *2:00 pm on Wednesday  
Class End Time:  5:00 pm *4:00 pm on Wednesday 
Snack: 3pm (in cafeteria) 
Transportation: TBA 
*****Note: On the registration form you will be able to select your transportation preference 
 

Some a few of the amazing classes we will be offering include Minecraft, Dungeons and Dragons Club, Drama, Tutoring 
and Sports as well as others.  We are excited about the additional services that will be offered and hope that your 
son/daughter will take advantage of this wonderful opportunity.  If you have any further questions regarding the 21st 
CCLC Before/Afterschool Program, please feel free to contact Christine Brown at Christine.brown2@tusd1.org or 731-
5074  or Jessica Higgins at Jessica.higgins@tusd1.org or 731-5045. 
 
Thank you for your continued support in your child’s education! 
 
 
 
Martin Muecke 
Principal 
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